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Dear clubs,

Please see the following announcement and video link for the latest announcement from Bowls NZ https://www.facebook.com/BowlsNZ/videos/199087151383290/?v=199087151383290.

What this means for us is that all Bowls Wellington events for the remainder of the season are either cancelled, or in the case of Champ of Champ, postponed indefinitely as per previous email.

For clubs, we endorse Bowls NZ's strong recommendation that all organised events are cancelled or postponed indefinitely, including tournaments, competitions, galas, club days and functions.

However, as Mark Cameron rightly points out it is important for our community, especially those living alone and those feeling isolated stay connected so a 'roll up' with a friend or having a cup of tea together at the club rooms is fine providing the Ministry of Health guidelines continue to be adhered to.

Regards, 

Nigel Dixon
General Manager

